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Barletta, April 20th 2016  

 

SUBJECT: Thank you letter for my new position of Vice President EITF 

 

Dear All,  

Dear Grand Masters, Senior Masters and Masters, 

Dear Presidents ITF, NGB’S and participants  

 

With the present e-mail I’d like to thank the World President Ri Yong Son, the European President GM 

Michael Prewett, all the ITF members and every single participant to have been chosen to hold the job of 

Vice President  EITF, during the last European Championship which took place in Greece from April 11th to 

April 17th.  

It was an interesting and exciting meeting.  The team spirit and our synergy created in the last years have 

contributed and will add value to the success of these events.   

I’m  very proud and excited about  collaborating with you in this task and working with experts of a such 

value and experience.  

I hope to contribute to the growth and the diffusion of this wonderful martial art,  in order that it can be 

increasingly considered and promoted and I will work hard actively to reach this objective, trying to carry 

out this activity as best I can.  

Finally, I would like to say that this isn’t the success of a single person, but of all those who have always 

supported me, and it’s a position that must be of service of everyone. 

 

Yours in Taekwon-Do 

 

Ruggiero Lanotte 

President of the Italian Taekwon-Do Federation (ITF-Fitsport)  

Vice President EITF 


